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To Whom it May concern

My family and I are strongly opposed to the further clearing of last remaining bushland in this huge and ugly
 land development off Leo Drive at Narrawallee, all for the sake of 6 more housing lots. !!!!

Greedy Developers and real estates just lining their own pockets with no consideration about the environment ,
 flora and fauna.

Regards

Deborah Sadler
  




